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​Pastoral Trips of the Prelate in July and August 2018
Monsignor Fernando Ocáriz will travel to Spain, Nigeria, Argentina, Bolivia and Paraguay to see faithful and friends of the Prelature.
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► Infograph of Prelate's pastoral trips in JPG
► Infograph of Prelate's pastoral trips in PDF
As last summer, Monsignor Fernando Ocáriz during July and August will undertake several pastoral trips that will give him the opportunity to greet faithful of the Prelature and cooperators and friends.
At the end of June, the Prelate will travel from Rome to Pamplona, in Spain. From there, on July 13 he will go to the shrine of Covadonga, where he will concelebrate a Mass with Archbishop Jesús Sanz of Oviedo, for the Marian Jubilee Year being held at the shrine.
After another brief stay in Pamplona, on July 19 he will fly from Madrid to Lagos, in Nigeria, where he will spend a week with the people there.
After returning to Spain for a few days, on August 2 he will fly from Madrid to Buenos Aires, Argentina. From there, on the 8th of August, he will travel to La Paz, in Bolivia. On August 13 will go to Asunción, in Paraguay. On the 16th of August he returns to Pamplona.
On September 1 he will take part in the Family Day at the shrine of Torreciudad, and the next day in the priestly ordinations of three faithful of the Prelature.
A few days later he returns to Rome.
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